
Tuesday Night Ladies’ League 
 

March 2024 
 
Hello!  Soon the weather will once again turn warm and sunny, so get those 
clubs out and dust them off.  Attached you will find a form to complete and 
return to Carol Perez by April 1, 2024 for the 2024 Hillendale Ladies League.  
The Tuesday Night Ladies league gets you out on the course once a week with 
women of various golf abilities. The league will help you learn about the game in 
a relaxed and friendly atmosphere. Come join us for some good golfing, great 
company and enjoy the wonderful food served by Hillendale.  
 
There will be an organizational meeting at Hillendale Golf Course on 
Tuesday, April 16, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. At the organizational meeting you will get 
a chance to meet all the ladies playing in the 2024 league. Teams are selected 
based on handicaps and will be drawn randomly at this meeting. There will be 14 
teams consisting of 4 women each. Tee times will be between 4:15 and 5:00 
p.m. Indicate on the attached form if you need to be on a late team.   
 
League play begins on April 23, 2024 and runs through August 20, 2024. 
 
If you are a Member, the cost for the 2024 spring/summer season is $90 
league dues please plan on paying at the league meeting or the first night of 
league. Any subs that are non-members will require payment of greens fee. 
Thank you in advance. 
 
If you are a Non-member, the cost for the 2024 spring/summer season is 
$330 ($90 league dues + 16 weeks of greens fees at $15 per week) please plan 
on paying at the league meeting or the first night of league. Thank you in 
advance. 
 
An additional $25 GHIN Handicap Service fee is also required to be paid by 
all players in addition to the above costs. 
 
Please take a moment and fill out the attached fillable form and return via email. 
You can also find this form on Hillendale’s website, www.hillendale.com. 
If there are any questions, feel free to call any of the officers listed below. 
 
Come join us for the 2024 golf season!!! 
June Gee 607-279-1127 
Carol Perez 607-592-9197 



 
Tuesday Night Ladies’ League 
Please fill out and return by April 1, 2024 to:  

Carol Perez 
Email:  hillendaleladiesleague@gmail.com 

 
Name:_______________________________ 
 
Address:_____________________________ 
 
Phone #:_____________________________ 
 
Cellphone #: __________________________ 
 
Email:________________________________ 
 
18 Hole Handicap or GHIN #:_____________ 
 
Color Tee:_____________________________ 
 
_____ yes, I would like to play in league this year. 
 
_____ I want to be a sub only. 
 
_____ I need to be on a late team. 
 
_____ I am unable to play this year. 

mailto:hillendaleladiesleague@gmail.com

